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Sergeant Vaughan Russell Hans Mostert Dean Gounden

Reception and
Regalia

Hans Mostert Dean Gounden Dave Woodhouse

Grace Peggie Mars Ian Goldsmith Laszlo Somody

Welcome
visitors

Ian Goldsmith Francis Callard Hans Mostert

Swindle & Fines
Dave Woodhouse Peter Jacob Lyn Somody

Rotary 90 sec
Slot
Peace Prayer

Dean Gounden Vaughan Russell Pat Russell

Toast to Anns
Peggie Mars

Introduce
Speaker

Dave Woodhouse TBC Ian Goldsmith

Speaker Marilyn Basson TBC Ian Graupner

Topic Soweto Vegetable
Garden Project

TBC Geopathic Stress
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Diary of Forthcoming Events
MAY : Youth Services
23 May - District Assembly, Kyalami Country Club
30-31 May Blanket Drive - Cresta
18 - 21 June - District Conference - White River
1 July Induction of PE Francis Callard
29 August Firlands Fete
4 September - Night at the Races

Birthdays and Anniversaries :  May 10 - Janet Glover

NRC FELLOWSHIP Trophy is with Barnaby Bardsley ( 7 April )

Newly inducted  Interact President Tanya Meyer from Northcliff High
School with President Paul Westcott.



CLUB SERVICES : Speaker Programme: Members need to help to organise speakers. ALL members to provide a
contact for a speaker or be prepared to put a topic forward that they are willing to talk about. .If any reader of this bulletin
would like to address the Club please contact Paul Westcott.

Apologies: Please email pwestcott99@gmail.com or SMS 0827728863 before 24h00 on Monday before the meeting.

NEWS & EVENTS

CLUB WEBSITE : www.northcliffrotary.co.za
INTERACT WEBSITE ;           http://northcliffinteract.webs.com/
DISTRICT 9400 WEBSITE www.rotary9400.co.za/
ROTARY INTERNATIONAL www..Rotary.org
MAKING UP?
http://www.rotary.org/en/AboutUs/SiteTools/ClubLocator

J

Public Relations:
Please contact Ian Goldsmith  ( ian.goldsmith@mweb.co.za)
with any articles and photos that you have  taken to promote Rotary
and the NRC in  the Community, and to keep our  Website
 ( www.northcliffrotary.co.za) up to date!

  Pic 1 : President Paul Westcott thanks Tanya Meyer for her presentation on her recent
Short Term Exchange visit to the Netherlands
 Pic 2 : “Workers “ at GEM  Homes fete’s  white elephant stall - PDG Francis Callard,
PP Dean Gounden and Rtn Tommy Stratten.
Pic 3 : Two and a half year old sister protected by four year old brother in Nepal. Perhaps one of the
most divine picture of the century

Rotary International President Gary C.K. Huang is urging
the humanitarian organization's 1.2 million members worldwide to

assist the victims of earthquake-ravaged Nepal in any way possible,
including contributing to ShelterBox, the international disaster response
charity that is Rotary's project partner for disaster relief. "Rotary members
worldwide stand together in expressing a profound sadness at the
devastation resulting from this weekend's deadly earthquake in Nepal,"
said Huang. "As we mourn the thousands of lives lost, Rotary joins other
international agencies in providing immediate relief to survivors through
our partnership with ShelterBox and mobilizing our expertise to support
long-term recovery and rebuilding efforts throughout the country." A
donation of approximately US$1000 will allow ShelterBox to deliver

emergency shelter and other lifesaving equipment to a family that
has lost everything following a disaster.


